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HHTM Releases Results of Fall 2020 Audiologist Survey
Published January 17th, 2021

Hearing Health & Technology Matters

Hearing Health & Technology Matters (HHTM), a leading online resource for hearing
professionals and consumers with hearing loss, has released the results of its November 2020
Audiologist Survey.

The online survey of audiologists in the United States was conducted between November 20th to

30th, 2020.

Approximately 368 audiologists completed the 14-question survey.

Exploring Attitudes and Trends 
In a follow-up to the organization’s January 2020 audiology survey, the November survey takes a
closer look at the impact COVID-19 has had on clinical practice and attitudes among audiologists
in the US.

Additionally, the survey also explores current demand for telehealth services, as well as opinions
on OTC hearing aids.

Full access to the survey results can be found here and below

HHTM-Survey_November2020Download

https://canadianaudiologist.ca/
https://canadianaudiologist.ca/fall-survey/
https://hearinghealthmatters.org/hearingnewswatch/2020/audiology-professional-survey/
https://hearinghealthmatters.org/wp-content/uploads/2020/12/HHTM-Survey_November2020.pdf
https://canadianaudiologist.ca/wp-content/uploads/2021/01/HHTM-Survey_November2020.pdf
https://canadianaudiologist.ca/wp-content/uploads/2021/01/HHTM-Survey_November2020.pdf
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